
In the 2022/2023 season, the SLSO made 
an impact in St. Louis and around the world:

• �215,000+ people experienced the SLSO  
live at Powell Hall and across the region

• 300+ concerts, free events, and  
   education programs during the season

• �50+ community partners ranging from 
universities to houses of worship, schools, social 
service agencies, nonprofit organizations, and 
cultural institutions

• �329,000+ students and 1,500+ teachers 
reached by the SLSO’s education programs

• �Students and teachers in 49 states  
and 8 countries connected with SLSO 
education programs

• �480,000+ people reached on weekly radio 
broadcasts on St. Louis Public Radio and 
Classic 107.3 FM.
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For more than 140 years, the St. Louis Symphony Orchestra has been a 
treasured cultural institution, an education leader, and a musical ambassador 
for the region. The SLSO is committed to connecting the community, making 
music accessible to all through live concerts, free events, music education 
programs, radio broadcasts, and digital content.

Did you know? For fourteen years, the SLSO has 
partnered with Maryville University Music Therapy 
and St. Louis Arc for Creative Music Making, a 
program that empowers adults with disabilities 
to conceive and perform their own concert. In 
February 2023, participants performed on the 
Powell Hall stage with SLSO musicians for an  
“All You Need is Love” themed concert.  

Creative Music Making is sponsored by the Kuhn Foundation.

Stay in tune with your SLSO: 
slso.org 
slsostories.org     


